
Juniors and seniors encouraged to apply for logistics scholarship

High school juniors and seniors with an interest in the transportation, distribution and logistics
career field are encouraged to apply for the Nebraska Logistics Council’s annual $500
scholarship. The application deadline is April 1, 3:30 p.m.
 To access the application form, visit
http://www.nebraskalogisticscouncil.org/wp-content/uploads/2011/05/NLC_Scholarship_APPLIC
ATION_2012-2013.pdf.
 Completed applications can be mailed to Benjamin Brachle, Horizon High School, 5300 George
B. Lake Parkway, Omaha, NE 68022, or scanned and emailed to bjbrachle@mpsomaha.org.
 The Nebraska Logistics Council serves its members as a forum for professional and
educational advancement in the area of worldwide transportation, warehousing, distribution and
logistics.
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